
Year 6 are 
looking forward 

to a trip on Tuesday
 to the ‘Crucial crew HQ’

 where they will be 
learning about safety.
 Look out for all of the

 pictures on twitter.
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It has been great over the last few weeks to gradually allow more parents into the school to 
watch our class learning assemblies and also participate in our stay and read parent workshops. 
As we have said, reading is a priority for the children at William Stockton as it opened so many 
doors in learning. Involving our parents in this process is key too and we plan to put more of 
these sessions on to allow us all to work together to benefit the children.
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CELEBRATION ASSEMBLY
Congratulations to all the rosette winners this week.

WORDWORD
SMARTSMART

      

Samson Moirse	 Theo Morrey

Aleksander Sobczak	 Jess Palmer 

Oscar Chwardeh	 Caydee Darlington

George Patterson-Coyne	 Harley Thomlinston 

David Saville	 Louie King

6F	 Seb Hurst

Savanah Gibbons	 Oscar Bruce

Billy Wright	 Thomas Garland 

Jamie Franklin	 Ethan ShawEXECEXEC
HEADHEAD

All at William Stockton wish Miss Ince 
‘good luck’ as she begins her maternity 

leave next week. We look forward to hearing 
about your special news when it comes.

On Friday 19th 
November we will 
be fundraising for 
Children in Need. 

Children will be able to come into 
school in non-uniform and the theme 
will be FANCY DRESS! There is a voluntary 
recommended donation of £1.

William Stockton School 
remembered this week. 
All the children were extremely 
respectful during our remembrance 
day minutes silence and have 
generated some great work around 
the day. All the staff were very 
proud of them. We also had our 
local graffiti artist visit the school 
to ‘paint’ some poppies around the 
front of the school. We were

 entertained to a
marvellous learning 

assembly from 3L this morning, 
sharing all of their fantastic 
learning with us. They won’t 
have had much experience 

of presenting in an 
assembly and they were

 all SUPERSTARS!



Another busy week of learningAnother busy week of learning


